
      Lighted Window Presents 
Hosted by Campbell UCC 

 

Harpers Hall Ensemble Concert 
 

October 12 @ 7:30 pm - 10:30 pm   $10.00 in advance* or $15.00 at the door 
 

At Campbell UCC, 400 W. Campbell Ave., Campbell, CA 95008 
 

 

Harpers Hall makes its home in the San Francisco South Bay Area and Central California Coast. 
Their purpose is to promote an appreciation of the folk harp, to cultivate its living musical tradition, 
and to preserve the fun and magic of the harp for members and for the general public. Their members 
range from beginning harp players to professional musicians. They hold monthly gatherings at 
members’ homes or other locations during which we conduct mini-workshops, practice repertoire, 
share music with each other, and snack on treats that we bring to share. In addition to these regular 
get-togethers, they perform for festivals, host workshops and house concerts featuring traveling 
harpists, and hold annual harp retreats. For more information, visit http://www.harpershall.com. 

 

The Harpers Hall Ensemble performs at the Scottish Games, and in concert at St. Joseph’s Cathedral 
in their Season of Hope concert series, as well as other concert series. Concerts include music by the 
ensemble plus featured soloists from the ensemble, with introductions to each song that give insight 
into the music and the instruments. At the end of each concert they offer an opportunity for the public 
attending the concert to get a closer look at the harps, ask questions, and even have their first 
experience playing a harp!  
 
* Advance Tickets ($10 plus $2.24 fee): 
 
https://lightedwindow.org/concert/harpers-hall-ensemble-concert/ 


